
 

 

www.petrobras.com.br/ir 

For more information: 

PETRÓLEO BRASILEIRO S.A. – PETROBRAS | Investors Relations 

 email: petroinvest@petrobras.com.br/acionistas@petrobras.com.br 

 Av. Henrique Valadares, 28 – 19 Andar – 20231-030 – Rio de Janeiro, RJ. 

 Tel.: 55 (21) 3224-1510/9947 | 0800-282-1540 

 

This document may contain forecasts within the meaning of Section 27A of the Securities Act of 1933, as amended (Securities Act), and Section 21E of the Securities Trading Act of 1934, as 

amended (Trading Act) that reflect the expectations of the Company's officers. The terms: "anticipates", "believes", "expects", "predicts", "intends", "plans", "projects", "aims", "should," and similar 

terms, aim to identify such forecasts, which evidently involve risks or uncertainties, predicted or not by the Company. Therefore, future results of the Company's operations may differ from current 

expectations, and the reader should not rely solely on the information included herein.   
 
 

 

Petrobras on the leasing of maritime terminal at the Porto de Santos 

—  

Rio de Janeiro, November 19, 2021 - Petróleo Brasileiro S.A. – Petrobras informs that it won the bidding for the leasing 
of the port facility for storage and handling of fuels, called STS08A in the Porto de Santos, held by the National Agency 
for Waterway Transportation (ANTAQ) this Friday (11/19), in São Paulo.  The company offered R$558 million for the 
area and is awaiting approval of the auction results to sign the lease contract for a 25-year period. 

Petrobras, through its subsidiary Transpetro, is the current lessee of the Santos Terminal and, with the result of the 
bidding, ensures the continuity of its logistics through this important asset for the outflow and transfer of oil products 
produced at its refineries located in São Paulo. 

As stated in the bid notice, Petrobras will make investments to improve the overall infrastructure, including the 
construction of tankage and a new pier. 

 

 

 

 

 


